
 
 
 
 
 

The Operations Research Group in the Tepper School of Business at Carnegie Mellon 
University seeks candidates for a Postdoctoral Position in Operations Research for a period of 
up to two years beginning in Fall 2016. Applicants are expected to have a Ph.D. in Operations 
Research or a related field, and a demonstrated potential for outstanding research. 
 
The specialty of the candidate may be in the broad field of mathematical programming. 
Areas of possible interest include optimization, constraint programming, data mining, 
machine learning, computational game theory, but are not restricted to this list. 
 
The ideal candidate is expected to create and enhance cross-campus research activities and, 
possibly, to contribute to the school's course offerings at the doctoral level. 
 
Applicants should submit a curriculum vitae, up to three publications or working papers, and 
three letters of recommendation to Barbara Carlson at bcarlson@andrew.cmu.edu.   If you 
have any questions about the application, please contact Ms. Carlson at 412-268-1342. 
 
In order to ensure full consideration, applications must be received by March 31, 2016. 
 
Carnegie Mellon University considers applicants for employment without regard to, and does 

not discriminate on the basis of, gender, race, protected veteran status, disability, or any 
other legally protected status. 

 


